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13th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our smallholding of sheep, goats and ducks is thriving and the children have enjoyed taking care of the animals and 
learning about what they need to be happy and healthy. 
 
Once again we are asking for your help to take care of the animals over the weekends and holidays. This is entirely 
voluntary but we cannot maintain the farm without your support. We hope the responsibility will be fun for all the 
family and you will enjoy spending time with the animals as well as using all the school grounds. 
 
Please highlight the weekends below that you would be able to help.  
23/24 September 
30/1 September/October 
7/8 October 
14/15 October 
21/22 October 
28/29 October 
4/5 November 
11/12 November 
18/19 November 
25/26 November 
2/3 December 
9/10 December 
16/17 December 
19-20 December (Christmas break) 
21/22 December (Christmas break)  
27-29 December (Christmas break)  
30/31 December (Christmas break) 
 
The keys and instructions for care can be collected from the Office on the Friday before your weekend. These can 
be returned on the Monday. Care is only needed on Saturday and Sunday (unless a bank holiday) at a time of your 
convenience. 
 
With thanks. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
 

After the Animals Autumn Term 2023 
 
Child’s name and class :………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 
 
Parent signature: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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